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BOARD OF TRUSTEES MINUTES
March 14, 2018

Members present:  Liz Berry, Mike Drysdale, Daryle Johnson, Mike Mahan, Debi Martens, Jennifer O’Brien, and Library Director Jean Bosch

Members absent & excused:  Molly Clark 

Called to order:  by Johnson at 6:30 pm

Approved agenda:  Drysdale/Mahan, motion approved unanimously

Approved minutes of February 21, 2018: Motion by Martens/Drysdale to approve minutes, motion approved unanimously

Greet visitors/citizen comments: Johnson welcomed Glendal “Jake” Jacobs 

Business
1. Bosch shared the latest rendering of the Book Nook project which aligns with the Friends’ request to fall within current budget and adheres to timeline for a summer 2018 installation.  The Trustees directed Bosch to check with the ISU staff to make sure the trash/recycle enclosure and the pavers running the length of the building are included in the latest rendering/budget and to seek a new rendering and budget to add a second Book Nook bench to the project.  

Jacobs provided input about the project with regard to Monumental Park and the County Supervisors/American Legion/VFW members.  Johnson ensured Jacobs the project has received approval, but will confirm and verify written approval asap.

The Trustees discussed various fundraising and grant opportunities.  Bosch suggested a GoFundMe type of fundraising in the interest of time.  Bosch will follow up with Friends members to move the fundraising forward.

2. Bosch reported the Friends of the Library book sale brought in approximately $2,000 and got a lot of books, music, and dvds into new homes.  Bosch shared a “Save the Date” for Saturday, June 23 for the Friends fundraiser “A Top Chef Cooks for the Books”; more information to come on this special event.

Director’s Report
1. Bosch distributed a written report (attached).

Other
Martens discussed a schedule for Trustees to bring snacks for staff to celebrate and recognize National Library Week, April 8-14.

Revenue and Expense Report was reviewed.  

Claims were reviewed and approved.  Motion to approve the claims was made by O’Brien/Drysdale, motion approved unanimously.  

Adjournment:  Johnson adjourned the meeting at 7:16 pm

Respectfully submitted by Jennifer O’Brien, Secretary



